
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Highlighting Creativity in Stroke Care during COVID-19 
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Thank you! 
Unfortunately, people will continue to 
have strokes, even during a pandemic. 
Fortunately, our stroke stakeholders are 
dedicated to delivering high-quality 
stroke care. From all of us at CorHealth 
Ontario, a heartfelt thank you. 

Resources for Care Providers 

Be inspired by the Power of Hope video series! 

To show our appreciation, we want to highlight your amazing work throughout the 
month of June by spotlighting the creative strategies being used to continue delivering 
high-quality stroke care during the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic.  
Send in your highlights to: service@corhealthontario.ca 

Your work is invaluable to the healthcare system, and most importantly to the 
outcomes of patients and families who experience a stroke. To help you continue to 
support patients and families as well as raise awareness within your communities, 
check out the following resources: 
 

• CorHealth Ontario COVID-19 Resource Centre 
• Heart and Stroke COVID-19 Stroke Awareness Poster 
• Aphasia-friendly COVID-19 Stroke Awareness Poster 

 

Stay tuned for more resources throughout Stroke Month. 

Watch Ken McCaw’s story, the first of four inspirational videos in the Royal Victoria 
Health Centre’s Power of Hope series for #StrokeMonth: youtu.be/s4-KQPMHZCw 

www.corhealthontario.ca 

 

https://www.corhealthontario.ca/resources-for-healthcare-planners-&-providers/covid19
https://www.corhealthontario.ca/img/HFS%20Poster%20-%20FAST%20-%20Stroke%20is%20a%20Medical%20Emergency%20(May%2011,%202020).png
https://www.corhealthontario.ca/Go-to-Hospital-resource-vF-2020-05-24.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=s4-KQPMHZCw&feature=youtu.be
http://www.corhealthontario.ca/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=s4-KQPMHZCw&feature=youtu.be

